
 
 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

 
 

      June 29, 2016 
 
 
 
Ms. Lori Podolak 
Regulatory Affairs Department 
QSA Global, Inc. 
40 North Avenue 
Burlington, MA 01803 
 
SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR THE MODEL NO. SENTRY TRANSPORT PACKAGE – 

ACCEPTED FOR REVIEW (TAC NO. L25122) 
 
 
Dear Ms. Podolak: 
 
By letter dated May 18, 2016, you submitted an application for drawing changes to Certificate of 
Compliance No. 9357 for the Model No. SENTRY transport package this letter acknowledges 
receipt of your application and informs you that the application appears to contain the necessary 
information to begin our technical review. 
 
We have established a schedule for the review.  The schedule allows for the staff to complete 
its technical review at the end of July 2016, and if needed, a request for additional information 
by August 12, 2016, and, if a request for additional information is not needed, a certificate of 
compliance by September 9, 2016.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (301) 415-6577. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
  
       

Bernard H. White IV, Senior Project Manager 
Spent Fuel Licensing Branch 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 
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